Part 1 (Open to the public)
ITEM NO.

REPORT OF THE HEAD OF SALFORD @DVANCE

To the: Corporate Services Lead Members Meeting

On:
Thursday, 11 September, 2003

TITLE: Recruitment and Retention Scheme- 

Review and Findings on the Grading of Key Posts

RECOMMENDATIONS:
That the posts described in this report be temporarily upgraded as shown, pending the outcome of the Job Evaluation exercise, subject to consultation with Personnel services

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
A joint team of officers involving Personnel, ITServices and Staff side representatives reviewed the Recruitment and Retention scheme earlier this year. It was revealed during the review following external investigations that certain posts within Salford @dvance were considerably below the market average, despite Salford being at the forefront in key areas covered by the posts.

This report describes the posts involved and recommends measures to address the position

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
Findings from the research

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
Failure to address the anomolies may result in recruitment and retention difficulties at this critical period of development of the e-Government programme

THE SOURCE OF FUNDING IS:
Existing revenue budget

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
not applicable

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
The position has been discussed extensively with finance services and confirmation given that the funding implications can be met from existing budget

CONTACT OFFICER:
M Willetts

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
Not Applicable

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Employee Matters; 

DETAILS:
See attached report

